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The Executive Secretary,

Andaman Adim Janjati Vikas Samiti,
Secretariat Complex,

Port Blair.

Sub : Allotment of land for construcof Shomsen hut — regarding.
Ref : Your letter No.0-3/AAJVS/2010/100 dated 6.5.2010.

Sir,

In continuation of your letter addressed to the Principal Chief Conservator of
Forests, A&N Islands on the subject cited above, it is to inform that the proposed
sitefland in question for construction of Shompen Hut is in the Protected Forest area

B —

and so necessary approval is needed from the competent authority.

Therefore, you are requested to kindly submit proposal for allotment of land in
the prescribed format for obtaining approval from the competent authority for the
purpose of construction of Shompen Hut Complex.

Yours faithfully,

£ o Pogm

(Dr. S.Dinesh'](/a\rﬁan)
Divisional Forest Officer
=
Nicobar Division

S
Copy to :-

1. The Conservator of Forests (WL), A&N lIslands, Van Sadan, Haddo with reference to
their letter/Fax No.CWLW/G/172/69 dated 9" June, 2010 for information.



